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Courage, Joy, Kindness, Perseverance, Responsibility 
Newsletter – 29th June 2018 

 

September 2018 Class Teaching Assistants 

Reception Seals – Cheryl Higton & Tash Tinn Stephens 

Reception Dolphins – Cheryl Higton & Tash Tinn Stephens 

Year 1 Seahorses – Jo Chant 

Year 1 Starfish – Anne Pearson 

Year 2 Penguins – Bev Ely 

Year 2 Sealions – Nadine Metcalfe 

Year 3 Puffins – Deanna Jarvis 

Year 3 Otters – Katie Blackie 

Year 4 Turtles – Tash Tinn Stephens          

Year 5 Sunfish – Nikki Carey 

Year 6 Sharks – Karen Morgan 

 

Transition Mornings 

We will be having two transition mornings where children will have the opportunity to spend time in their new 

class with their new teacher and TA. These will be held next Thursday 5th July and Thursday 12th July. Children 

should come to school as usual but will move to their new class following registration.  

 

National School Sport Week 

It has been a fantastic week of activity here at St Agnes and the children have absolutely loved exploring 

different games and sports. We have had Judo, horse care, dodgeball, ultimate frisbee, HIIT, netball, girls 

football and dance as well as the daily mile and Wake and Shake each morning. Thank you so much to Mr Howes 

for pulling it all together and to all the providers who have contributed so much to our children this week. 

 

Sport Week Cake Competition Winners 

Dolphins – Jonah 

Seals – Kerenza 

Starfish – Albert & Gethin  

Seahorses – Finley 

Penguins – William  

Sealions – Caden 

Puffins – Hayden 

Turtles – Owen 

Sunfish – Rory 

Sharks - Amilie 
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The sport cakes were absolutely magnificent and have caused quite a stir this morning. Thank you so much to all 

the bakers. Slices of each cake are on sale after school and all proceeds will go the PTA who do such a lot for 

our children.   

 

Car Park Safety 

Please do not walk across the staff car park (or allow your child to) – we have taxis coming in and out at drop 

off and pick up time and it is not safe. 

 

A Word From The PTA 

The PTA need your help to survive! There will be a few changes next year and we are looking to form a new 

committee.  Please look out for a letter in the book bags in the next couple of week to find out how you can 

help.  We have a new email address. Please direct all emails to stagnespta@hotmail.com 

 

Sponsored Read 

Thank you to all those who have taken part in the sponsored read. Please post your sponsorship money and 

forms into the PTA post box in the school reception. Don’t forget to get your sponsors to tick the box if 

eligible for gift aid. Thank you. 

 

Oliver 

Year 5 and Year 6 will be showing their end of year performance of Oliver on Tuesday 17th July at 1.45pm and 

6.30pm. Please do come along to support your child – you are in for a treat! 

 

Wrong Trousers Day 

Thank you for your donations today, all money raised will go to Bristol Children’s Hospital Charity. 

 

Sun Safety 

Please remember to put suncream on your child before school and make sure they come to school in a sun hat 

and with a water bottle. Thank you! 

 

Have a lovely restful weekend! 

Summer Term 2018 Diary Dates 

 

 Each Friday –Ice Creams on sale 3.15pm 

 Monday 2nd July – Wednesday 4th July – Year 4 Camp 

 Tuesday 3rd July – Wednesday 4th July – Year 6 Transition to Richard Lander 

 Friday 6th July – Seals Class Assembly 

 Friday 13th July -Reports out 

 Friday 13th July – Dolphins Class Assembly 

 Monday 16th – Friday 20th July – Art Week 

 Monday 16th July – Year 6 Surf Cadets 

 Tuesday 17th July – Year 5 & Year 6 performance of Oliver – 1.45pm and 6.30pm 

 Thursday 19th July – Do It Day! 

 Tuesday 24th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.30am 

 Tuesday 24th July – Break up for the summer holidays 
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